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From: Cerin Loane 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2019 12:11 PM
To: Liam Hogg
Cc: Rachel Walmsley
Subject: Re: Coastal IFOA Monitoring Program - initial Feedback

Dear Liam, 

Thanks again for getting in touch regarding the draft Coastal IFOA Monitoring Program. We have now taken a look at 
the material on the website. At this stage, we expect that other experts (who we understand you are also engaging) 
and local environment groups are better placed to provide advice on the technical details of the program, and 
therefore we won’t be providing any comments at this time. However we are happy to remain engaged as the 
process continues. 

Kind regards, 
Cerin 

  

 

Cerin Loane | Senior Policy and Law Reform Solicitor | EDO NSW 
(Mon, Tues, Thurs) 

, Sydney  NSW  2000 AUSTRALIA 
 

 
W: www.edonsw.org.au 

  
DONATE – you can support EDO NSW by making a tax deductible donation today. 
  
This email and any attachments are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disseminate, distribute or copy it. If you have received 
this email by mistake please notify us immediately by email to edonsw@edonsw.org.au and delete it. 
  
EDO NSW recognises the traditional owners and custodians of the land, seas and rivers of Australia. We pay our respects to Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander elders past and present, and aspire to learn from traditional knowledge and customs so that, together, we can protect our environment and 
cultural heritage through law. 

  
 
 

From: Liam Hogg  
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 10:37 AM 
To: Rachel Walmsley  
Subject: RE: Coastal IFOA Monitoring Program - initial Feedback  
  
No problem. Thanks Rachel. Look forward to hearing from you. 
  

 

Liam Hogg | Acting Director, Programs  
Natural Resources Commission 
Level 6, 52 Martin Place (enter via 127 Phillip St), Sydney | GPO Box 5341, Sydney NSW 2001 

  www.nrc.nsw.gov.au  

  
This email may be confidential and/or privileged. Only the intended recipient may access or use it. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete this email and notify us promptly. While we use virus scanning software, we exclude all liability for viruses and similar malicious code. Any 
views expressed in this email are those of the author, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the Natural Resources 
Commission. 
  




